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GARBAGE/RECYCLING COLLECTION CANCELLED FOR 02/12/19 
 
 
Monroe, Michigan - Due to the dangerous road conditions, the City's refuse provider, Waste 
Management, is suspending its activities for Tuesday, February 12th.   
 
Collection schedules for the remainder of this week will be as follows:   

• Those individuals with the normal collection day of Tuesday (today) will be delayed to 
Wednesday (tomorrow) 

• Wednesday collection will be picked up Wednesday or Thursday 
• Thursday collection is anticipated to be picked up on schedule, but could be delayed to 

Friday 
• Normal collection will resume next week 

 
We join with Waste Management in protecting the welfare of its employees during this time, and 
appreciate the patience of our citizens.  Please feel free to contact the Department of Public 
Services at 734-241-6800 should you have any questions. 


